
Hi Euan, 
 
I can inform you that since I gave evidence to the committee in January 2024 there 
has been absolutely no progress for social rented tenants living in HPL cladded 
tinder box tower blocks. A Scottish Grenfell could easily happen. 
 
There has been no clarification on timescales for remediation work to be carried out. 
In fact there has been no communication to the Scottish Tenants Organisation from 
the Scottish Government at all about flammable cladding. 
 
It’s as though social rented tenants count for nothing. 
 
The only information forthcoming is the PR exercise the Scottish Government 
engaged in last week in the media informing the world that they had removed 
flammable cladding from one tower block in Scotland. Pretty pathetic when over 800 
tower blocks in England have had dangerous cladding removed. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Sean Clerkin 
Campaign Coordinator 
Scottish Tenants Organisation 
 


